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63 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
     Close to Expectations  

 

The EIA reported an injection of 63 Bcf natural gas into storage for the week ending 
October 29, one of the highest injections for this week in the year.  The injection 
was close to average of expectations at 66 Bcf.  Storage is now 308 Bcf below last 
year at  this time, but the deficit was over 600 Bcf in the late summer.   

According to weather analysts, temperatures during this last week were warmer 
than normal, and generally comfortable, minimizing demand and enabling a 
large injection. 
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